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Thompson, Matthew A - DNR

From: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2022 8:44 AM
To: Schreiner Evan
Cc: Iverson, Bruce; Quinn, Kenneth
Subject: Follow up - Wauleco/DNR Meeting 11/8/22

Evan, 
 
Thanks again for meeting earlier this month, we appreciated the discussion. Dave and I discussed what the next step 
should be for the site and decided that submittal of a remedial action options report would be the most appropriate way 
to summarize the field work and conclusions drawn from updating the conceptual site model. The options report should 
outline constraints or implications associated with at least the following remedies: targeted source zone removal, 
groundwater pump and treat, surfactant flushing, and monitored natural attenuation. In the past, other options such as 
permeable reactive barriers and oxidative injections have been reviewed- these do not have be included in this updated 
remedial action options report. The goal for this updated report should be to summarize our discussions over the past 
year in a manner than the Department can directly respond to and set the site on a path toward closure. 
 
Thanks again, 
Matt 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Matt Thompson 

Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1300 W. Clairemont Ave., Eau Claire, WI 54701 
Office: 715-492-2304 
matthewa.thompson@wisconsin.gov 
 

 dnr.wi.gov 
     

 


